Kester, Tony

'‘Kimberly Harmon'kharmon@wrcog.org

10/1/2014 11:51:56 AM

RE: Loris Senior Center - Bed Bug Infestation - Ramification

Kim,

My only suggestion right now is to go home delivered for a period. They could ask the seniors to stay home until they
are no longer a carrier. Not sure how effective that would be.

Tony Kester

Aging Director

South Carolina Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350

Columbia, SC 29201

Phone 803-734-9910, Fax 803-734-9886
kester@aging.sc.gov

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic email may contain information that is privileged, confidential, and/or otherwise protected from
disclosure to anyone other than its intended recipient(s). Any dissemination or use of this electronic mail or its contents by persons other than the
intended recipient(s) is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply email so
that we may correct our internal records. Please then delete the original message.

From: Kimberly Harmon [mailto:kharmon@wrcog.org]

Sent: Wednesday, October 01, 2014 11:35 AM

To: Kester, Tony

Cc: Sarah Smith

Subject: Loris Senior Center - Bed Bug Infestation - Ramification

Tony, | received a call this morning from Elaine Gore, Assistant Director for Horry County Council on Aging
concerning their Loris Center. They have discovered an infestation of bed bugs. Elaine reports that they have
closed the center and had an extermination company come out to assess and treat the center. The exterminator
has assured them of a 90 day clearance and they plan to reopen on Monday, October 6th.This process has cost
the agency approximately $2,000 and now HCCOA has been notified by several clients that they have bed buds
in their homes and are requesting that HCCOA pay for their homes to be treated. What do we do?

Elaine has contacted DHEC, etc. to try to get some guidance but has been told that bed bugs are only considered
a nuisance and not a health hazard. Can you provide some guidance for me? If we have those folks come back
into the center the problem obviously is going to reoccur as they bring the bed bugs back from their homes.
People are upset and | fear that the "news" may be next. Thanks for any help you can give me on this one. Kim

Kimberly Harmon

Aging Director

(O) 843.546.8502 ext. 1259

(F) 843.527.2302
kharmon@wrcog.org | www.wrcog.org

This e-mail, in its entirety and including all attachments, is intended solely for the use of the person or entity to whom it is addressed and may contain sensitive
information which is privileged, confidential, and the disclosure of which is governed by applicable law. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby
notified that disclosing, distributing, copying, or taking any action in relation to this e-mail is STRICTLY PROHIBITED. If you have received this e-mail in error,
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